
ATTENTION!	
Housing	Choice	
Voucher	Program	
Waitlist	is	Opening!	

 
The	 Menard	 County	 Housing	 Authority	 will	 begin	 accepting	 pre‐
applications	for	the	Housing	Choice	Voucher	Program	(Tenant	Based	
Vouchers).	A	 randomized	 lottery	will	 determine	 the	order	 for	pre‐
applications	 submitted	 through	 our	 online	 portal	 between	April	 3,	
2019	at	8:00am	CDT	and	April	15,	2019	at	4:00pm	CDT.	After	that,	
the	list	will	remain	open	until	the	target	number	of	applications	have	
been	received.		
	

A	residency	preference	will	be	given	to	applicants	who	currently	live,	
work	or	have	been	hired	to	work	in	any	county	in	our	jurisdiction.	A	
Veteran’s	preference	will	also	be	applied	for	those	who	qualify.		
	

Applications	will	be	accepted	online	ONLY!	The	link	to	apply,	a	list	of	
our	income	limits	and	map	of	our	jurisdiction	will	be	available	on	our	
website.		
	

Visit	http://www.menardcha.org/		to	apply.	The	link	will	be	available	
on	 the	home	page	or	by	clicking	on	 the	Section	8	 tab	and	 “How	 to	
Apply	for	Section	8”.	NOTE:	The	link	will	be	posted	prior	to	April	3rd,	
however,	you	will	not	be	able	to	apply	to	this	waitlist	until	4/03/2019	
at	 8:00am	 CDT.	 You	must	 create	 a	 “user	 account”	 before	 you	 can	
submit	your	pre‐application.		
	
Persons	with	disabilities	unable	to	apply	online	may	request	a	paper	
pre‐application	 by	mail	 as	 a	 reasonable	 accommodation	 by	 calling	
217‐632‐7723.		


